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SUBJECT 
Follow up on “Advice regarding the EEMCS Master's and Systems & Control (S&C) Teaching and Exam Regulations 
(TER) by the Systems & Control (S&C) Program Committee (PC)” dated April 11, 2091 
     

Dear Members of the EEMCS Faculty Council and EEMCS Director of Education, 
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On April 11 the Systems & Control Program Committee has given a positive advice regarding the proposed 
Systems & Control TER (Part B) for 2019, with some remarks. 
 
This advice included the change in the core programme, article B4.2, where the course “Modelling and 
Simulation” (191211110) had been replaced by the course “Dynamics” which was still to be developed at 
that moment.  
 
During our most recent Program Committee meeting of July 4, we received the information that this new 
course “Dynamics” will not be offered in the next academic year and that the previously listed course 
“Modelling and Simulation” (191211110) will still be offered. 
 
The Program Committee concludes from this changed status that in 2019/2020, similar to the years before, 
S&C students should include the course “Modelling and Simulation” (191211110) in their core program. 
 
If you have any further concerns/questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the other co-chair, 
Prof. Sarthak Misra. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Ronald Aarts,  
Co-chair S&C PC 


